
 

 

The Roving 
December, 2015 

President's Message: 

 

To all the members who attended the dye day I want to say 

congratulations on such beautiful yarns and fibers. We had 

some great colors. 

Christmas luncheon will be December 12th at 10am. It is a 

potluck which means you bring whatever you want, but it 

must be delicious to eat. Gifts will be exchanged like last 

year so bring your gifts if you want to participate, but you 

don't have to wrap it if you don't want to. Sometimes it is 

more fun watching what comes around and maybe you will 

get it or not. 

Your new co-presidents will be presiding at the January 

meeting so be sure to come and give them your support. We 

are very lucky that they have stepped forward and taken the 

job. It has been an interesting and exciting past 2 years and I 

want to thank everyone again for their support. 

See you on the 12th. 

Kathleen 

 

December Meeting 

Holiday Party!!!! 

When: December 12 

Where: Exeter Memorial Building 

Time: 9:30 – 3:00 

Program: 

 9:30 – 10:00 Coffee & 

Snacks (provided) 

 10:00 Short Meeting 

(really!) 

 Gift Swap – unwrapped, 

less than $20. 

Must be a Guild Member to 

attend. 

   

http://www.hwotv.org/


Special Note:  The Guild wants to issue a special thanks to Karen Dennis for 

providing the newsletter and web site. We know it has been a labor of love and 

commitment on her part.  Karen, you are appreciated and valued as a special 

contributor to the Guild! Many, many sincere thanks. 

  

 

The Christmas lunch is the 12th and you need to let Kathleen know by the 3rd if 

you are coming so we will know how to set up the room. $20 gift unwrapped for 

the exchange, but can be in a bag. 

Squeekie Wheels: The spinning group of Guild Members meets the 1st 

Wednesday of each month in Porterville at Sierra Hills Retirement Community 

located at 2500 W. Henderson Ave. from 10am-3pm; bring your lunch or buy it 

there and eat in the dining room (cost is usually $5.00). “Squeekies” also meet on 

the 3rd Friday of the month at Cappella’s Coffee House in Exeter from 10-3. Lunch 

is always good there. 

Kaweah Konnection: meets on the 2nd Wednesday of the month at the 

Presbyterian Church Conference Room in Three Rivers. Contact Sharon Warren if 

you’re interested. Instructional weaving/spinning DVD’s are occasionally featured 

and “Show and Tell” is always interesting. 



Guild Dues: $25.00 per year for individuals; $35 per year for families. Dues are 

payable January 1st and are in effect through December 31st of the same year. 

Membership cards will be issued to Guild members upon renewal. 

Items for the newsletter (items for sale, new items, announcements, etc.) need to be received by Sophie 

Britten by the 25th of each month. E-mail is sophieab@sbcglobal.net or phone 559-561-4265 (please 

leave message or call back number).  


